
 

 

 

 

Summary Highlights MCC Board Meeting February 2022 

 

• MCC Board received resignation Philppa Van den Boom – MCC 

Board now has a vacancy. 

 

• Principal’s report highlights:  New mobile policy is working well, 

positive student engagement in the classroom.  The new 5 period 

timetable has had an immediate positive impact on the culture of 

the College. Students are a lot more settled with fewer transitions. 

12 New Staff teaching and non-teaching, new mentoring program 

introduced, to help keep staff in the NT. 

 

 

 

 


